
👨‍👩‍👧 Parent Engagement
We launched the Tapestry online learning
journal and introduced termly stay and
play sessions and parent workshops to
strengthen home-school connections.
These were very well attended with
overwhelmingly positive feedback from
families.

🌍 Community & Celebration
We hosted our first Chatham Community
Week - celebrating the diversity of our
nursery community and raised £200 for
Asylum Link Merseyside through an ice
cream fundraiser, reinforcing our values
of compassion and community.

👩‍🏫 High quality practice
We proudly showcased our excellent
phonics practice by taking part in the
production of a training video and
delivering professional development
sessions for other settings. We also
welcomed visits from other schools,
sharing our expertise and demonstrating
the high-quality practice taking place
across our nursery.
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🌟 A YEAR OF
GROWTH AND
ACHIEVEMENT AT
OUR NURSERY
SCHOOL 🌟

As we reflect on an incredible year, we’re
proud to share the many milestones
we’ve reached together as a nursery
family.

✅ Inclusion & Recognition
We were thrilled to be recognised as a
Centre of Excellence through the
Inclusion Quality Mark as well as being
awarded School of Sanctuary status in
June 2025, recognising our commitment
to creating a welcoming and inclusive
environment for all. 

➕ Maths Mastery Success
In January 2024, we introduced the White
Rose Maths Mastery scheme, with two
staff members appointed as Maths
Champions to lead its implementation.
We are delighted to share that this
initiative has had a remarkable impact -
our children completed the year with the
highest maths outcomes we’ve ever
recorded!

🌲 Curriculum Enrichment
We expanded forest school sessions,
increased local visits, and launched
intergenerational partnerships with
Woolton Acre Retirement Home and St
Hugh’s reading buddy scheme.



Wednesday 16  July: Start of Week children’sth

                                       Leavers Assembly
                                       & last day of nursery school

Friday 18  July:  End of Week & 30hrs children’sth

                              Leavers Assembly 
                              & last day of nursery school

Monday 8  September: Nursery school open th
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IMPORTANT INFO Visit
chathamnursery.co.uk

for more info
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If you need to contact nursery over the
summer holidays please send an email to :
chatham-ao@chathamplace.liverpool.sch.uk

To our amazing children, families, and hardworking
staff: thank you for filling this year with laughter,
learning, and love! From muddy forest school fun to
maths magic and community joy, it’s been a brilliant
adventure...

We wish the best of luck to our nursery leavers,
and for those returning in September - here’s to
more exciting moments ahead! 

REMINDER SEPTEMBER

NEW nursery sessions will be Mon-Fri:
Morning session: 8.30-11.30
Afternoon Session: 12.15 - 3.15

Unless you ring (0151 233 1201) to say you
will be late - Doors will be closed during
these sessions - please don’t be late.


